
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Date: Friday 13th December 2024 
Our ref: EMM/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
   
Re: Year 9 Curriculum information evening- Thursday 16th January 2025 (6pm – 7.30pm)  
 
The Year 9 Curriculum Information evening for GCSE is being held on Thursday 16th January 2025 from 6pm – 
7.30pm. The evening will start in the Dining Hall with a welcome by Mrs Moise-Dixon, Headteacher and a general 
introduction from Ms Campbell, Head of Year 9 and Ms March, Assistant Headteacher (Curriculum). The remainder 
of the evening has been organised so that you are able to visit the departments of your choice in the Bernadine Hall. 
There will be an opportunity to discuss choices with the Head of Department and subject teachers. Please be aware 
that Mathematics, English, Religious Education and Modern Foreign Languages will not be present as these are 
compulsory subjects. Your child will receive the Year 9 Options Information booklet on the evening. We look forward 
to meeting with you on Thursday 16 January 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss E March 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

    
 

Ms C Campbell 
Head of Year 9 
  
 


